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December 28, 1981

Noelle Mayer |
Centre for Continuing Education
- Campus Ma11

Dear Noe]]e

Thank you very much for returning the literature destined for
people who are no longer AUCE members. We often do not receive up-to-
date appointment and severance notices from Employee Relations, and any
assistance such as you have given is greatly appreciated.

I have examined your file, and found that a letter had been sent
to you in June, 1981, at the: Faculty of Law, concerning joining AUCE.
This letter was returned to this office. I have enclosed both envelope -
and correspondence.

| Please complete the Membership Record Form attached to the letter
dated June 30th and return it with the $1.00 membership fee to this office.
You will then be placed on the mailing list and sent an AUCE membership
card.

I apologize for this mix-up and delay, and thank you again for
your-assistance.

Yours truly,

Henqy Bice |
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